Kabetogama Township
9707 Gamma Rd.
Kabetogama, MN  56669
www.kabtownship.com

September 5, 2019

Property Owners Service Areas C, F, H and J:

At the September 3, 2019 Kabetogama Township Board meeting, the Board of Supervisors passed a resolution approving the establishment of Subordinate Service Districts in Areas C, F, H and J.  A copy of Kabetogama Township Resolution 2019-01 is attached.

The Resolution will be posted in the International Falls Journal on Saturday, September 7.  The establishment of the Service Areas C, F, H and J will become effective 60 days after this posting, which would be Wednesday, November 6, 2019.

Establishing subordinate service districts is just the first step in a multi-year process to 
get to an operational community wastewater system.  The KCWI Steering Committee 
encourages you to stay informed of the process going forward and provide your
input as you see fit.  There are multiple ways you can do this.
· The KCWI Steering committee posts their agendas, meeting minutes and key documents on the Kabetogama Township Website, kabtownship.org, open the Kabetogama Clean Water Initiative tab.
· Kabetogama Township meetings held on the first Tuesday of every month are open to the public.  There is a public comment period at each meeting and also a time period to discuss any items pertaining to the Community Sewer Project.  After establishment of the subordinate service areas, we will have a conference call number for those who are generally outside the Kabetogama area to call in on the meeting.  We will post this number and the call-in time on the Township website (see #1 above) after district establishment is effected.  Township Board meeting minutes are posted on the township website, kabtownship.org, open the Township Board Tab then the meeting minutes tab.
· Contact one of the KCWI Steering Committee members.
· As we reach important milestones or wish to communicate certain information with district members, we will send out an email to those who have given us their email addresses (through the petition or at the public hearing).  If you have not given us your email address and want to be included in the emailings, please email Mary Manninen, kabtown@frontier.com .  If you don’t have email, and you want the information, call 218-875-2082 and leave a message that you want the email information mailed to you and the address you want it sent to.

Respectfully,

John Stegmeir
Kabetogama Townshp

 Phone/Fax…218.875.2082
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